CITY OF SMITHVILLE
DECEMBER 2, 2015
WORKSHOP

Present: Mayor Mark Bunte, Councilmembers William Gordon, Rhonda Janak, Joanna Morgan,
Bennie Rooks, Scott Saunders, and City Manager Robert Tamble

Workshop:
Call to order: Mayor Bunte called the workshop to order at 6:00 p.m.

Discussion on current and future issues of the city (no action or vote will be taken): City
Manager Robert Tamble began the workshop with a proposed Opt-Out Plan for the installation

——of theSmart MeterThe next iten of discussiori was the Delinquent” Utility Accounts. City
Manager Tamble advised the Council to consider following the current Ordinance or clean up
the ordinance. City Manager Tamble stated we had current accounts that were 60-90-210 days
past due and we needed to get the accounts current and keep them current. Other items of
discussion were Drainage, FEMA Hazard Mitigation, Airport Development, and GLO-HUD
expansion at Rec. Center.

Adjourn: The Workshop adjourned at 6:40 p.m.

Approved:

Mark A. Bunte, Mayor

Attest:

Brenda C. Page, City Secretary



